

King Edward VI Northfield School for Girls, Turves Green, Birmingham, B31 4BP

Tel: 0121 464 8346

enquiry@nsg.kevibham.org nsg.kevibham.org



Dear Parent/Carer

I am impressed with the way that our new Year 7s have settled into life at King Edward VI Northfield School for Girls. They have shown independence and maturity – well done!

As a continuing part of your child's introduction to Secondary School, we have organised an **optional** early evening meeting for Year 7 parents on Wednesday, 9th October from 5.30 – 6.30pm in the school hall, which will allow you to meet with your child's form tutor.

This is an **optional** opportunity to meet with your child's Form Tutor and/or Miss Whiteley. Mrs Campbell (SENDCO) and Mrs Murphy, Learning Mentor will also be available during this time. Please be aware that staff <u>will not</u> be able to give you any indication of your child's academic progress in particular subjects. They will, however, be able to give you an overview of how your child has settled into Secondary School life and in their form in particular.

You will be able to book an appointment with your child's Form Tutor and/or Miss Whiteley.

To book your appointments, please go here: https://kevinsg.schoolcloud.co.uk/ or visit the school website, click on the parent button at the top. You will then see a link called 'Parents Evening System'. Tutorials are available to help you through this process, to view all of the available tutorials visit https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ and look at the 'Parent Login' section.

If you have any problems with the booking process feel free to contact our IT Support: Either call 0121 513 0184 or email it-support@nsg.kevibham.org

In addition to the above, each year the King Edward VI Foundation holds a Foundation Ceremony for Year 7 students. This will also take place on Wednesday, 9th October. All Year 7 pupils will be attending this year's Foundation Ceremony at KEVI Five Ways School. The ceremony will include some musical performances and readings by pupils from both Northfield School for Girls and Five Ways School.

We will be departing from school at 9:10am and travelling to Five Ways School by coach. The ceremony will last for approximately one hour and we will then return to school and pupils will return to their normal lessons.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this event, please get in touch with me at f.whiteley@nsg.kevibham.org

Yours sincerely
F. Whiteley
Miss Whiteley
Head of Year 7